Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time
2019 Parishes of
St. Ann and Holy Angels

October 05-06

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun.  8:00AM (SA)
10:00AM (HA)

October 07-11

Mon. 8:00AM (HA)
Tues. 8:00AM (SA)

Weds

Thurs 8:00AM (SA

Fri. 8:00AM (HA)

October 12-13

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun.  8:00AM (SA)
10:00AM (HA)

Giving Report

St. Ann:

Holy Angels:

Sanctuary Candle:

+Kenneth & Virginia Babbie
+Anna “Mitzie” Monty
+Patti Goldfarb

+Eh Lambert
+Joan Brunell
No Mass
+Jerry Ashline
+Chris Brunell

+Kenneth & Virginia Babbie
+Marjorie Hemingway
+Marie Lafountain

$2,641.00
$1,240.00

(SA) +Norman Pelky (Birthday)
(HA) +Wilfred & Ida Cayea

News

A Memorial Opportunity
The altar linens from both parishes have been disintigrating due to
diligent cleaning and long years. We have had to purchase new “sets”
and do not have much to purchase with. If you would like to donate a
set, they cost $35.00 ea., pleasc let me know and I will gladly publish
the memorials in the bulletin. Thank you.

Religious Education

Registration folders are near the bulletin racks. Included are class
schedule, prayer helps, instructions for parents and registration forms.
Please return completed forms today or in next weeks collection.

Third Class (Sunday).

BISHOP’S FUND ANNUAL APPEAL
This year the Bishop’s Fund Annual Appeal begins again after having
lapsed last year due to the Capital Campaign. Helping others
throughout the North Country is the focus of this appeal. Please be as
generous as possible. Thank you.

Boar’s Head News

e The date for this year’s BPar’s Head festival will be January 4t
for the feast (at Holy Angels Hall) and January 5% for the festival
(at St. Ann’s Church).

¢ Lottery tickets are now available to sell. This year the lottery
tickets are available early for birthday and Christmas gifts.

e This year's theme is “Christmas Stories”. The committee will be
getting a form out soon so that you can submit stories you would

like to share as your family celebrate Christmas or of humorous
things which have happened in the past.

« This year we will be asking for “memorial donations” from
corporate entities to support this event. Since we no longer ask
for advertisements for the bulletin we thought we could ask local
and area business for support of this event. A letter will be
written shortly and if you know of anyone who we could send it
to let us know.

e The next meeting to continue planning the 2020 Boar’s Head will
be October 23™ at 6PM in the Holy Angels Hall.

Other Business

-Harvest Dinner in Altona at Holy Angels on October 27%. News
will be coming soon.

-Harvest Dinner in Chateaugay on October 6" at St. Patrick’s.

-Harvest Dinner at OLV on October 6™ in Plattsburgh at the
parish center.

*The rectory septic tank was in need of replacement and it was
done this past week. We thank Rabideau Excavation for their
work and also Alan Miller, Alfred Brassard, Charlie Moore, and
Deacon Monty. We also thank Larry Wolff and Arlene Thibeau
for stopping by and providing moral support.



